
Dear Campus Community, 

We are pleased to announce UCI recently executed a lease agreement with 
Wedgewood to assume management of the University Club. Wedgewood, a 
Z-Golf Food & Beverage Services Company, will refresh the UClub's 
hospitality, banquet, and wedding services; resulting in improved dining 
experiences for our faculty, staff, and visitors. 

The construction drawings and permits are expected to be approved by the 
end of August 2017 with the grand opening for the new and transformed 
University Club slated for mid-March 2018. Renovation upgrades will include 
a facelift to both the interior and exterior of the buidling, as well as new 
indoor and outdoor patio seating. The featured design renderings offer a 
preview of things to come. 

Thank you again for your patience during this transition. Additional 
communications will be provided as things progress. 

Sincerely, 

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA 
Vice Chancellor 
Administrative & Business Services 

Administrative & Business Services 
Office of the Vice Chancellor 

559 Aldrich Hall 
Irvine, CA 92697 1025 

(949) 824 5109 
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http://www.abs.uci.edu/



